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Since the formation of the American Republic, Americans have 

maintained a fundamental mistrust of government power. In the Title IX 

realm, the Obama Administration exacerbated those concerns. In its 

efforts to enforce Title IX and to reduce sexual misconduct on 

campuses, the Obama Administration issued a “Dear Colleague Letter” 

in April 2011 and a follow up Question and Answer document in April 

2014, both of which set out OCR’s view of the obligations of institutions 

receiving federal financial assistance under Title IX and its 

implementing regulations. This 2011 Dear Colleague Letter “explains 

the requirements of Title IX pertaining to sexual-harassment also cover 

sexual violence, and lays out the specific Title IX requirements 

applicable to sexual violence.” 


